
Connie and I, along with our staff, want 

to say HAPPY NEW YEAR to you and 

your families. As we begin a new year, 

Connie and I are excited to share that we 

have relocated our ministry base to a 

new country! We are now traveling and 

ministering from Vancouver, Canada. 

This new location allows us to be a part 

of a Chinese community that consists of 

every Chinese-speaking group. We have 

great expectations about this new base of 

operations that will allow us to continue 

to impact Chinese and to travel in and 

out of China. At the start of each new 

year, we like to give a brief highlight of 

what GCIM has accomplished and what 

our key goals are for the year ahead. 

You’re a big 

part of it all! 

2017 Year in Review 

2017 Year in Review 

 Transitioned from 

Hong Kong and  

relocated our ministry 

base to Vancouver,  

Canada in October. 
 Held two conferences in China – one in 

the north and one in the South – with 

over 120 individuals attending at both 

conferences. 
 Held RBTC Alumni meetings in Northeast 

and Southeast China and Hong Kong. 
 Began translating Rev. 

Tony Cooke’s book, 

Grace: The DNA of God 

into Mandarin.  

 Began translating  

several new titles of 

Kenneth E. Hagin’s 

books into Mandarin. 
 Printed and distributed 3000 copies of 

The Believer’s Authority to various 

churches in China. 
 Ministered at 28 churches in 7 different 

nations of the world. 
 Traveled to 22 partner churches in 10 

different States in the USA. 
 Taught at  

RHEMA 

Bible 

Training  

Colleges 

in China, 

Norway, Athens & Thessaloniki, Greece, 

Thailand, India and Albania. 

 Held our first  

pastor’s round  

table sessions in 

Albania. We just 

completed another 

session in Albania in January 2018. 
 Traveled and ministered in Albania,  

Canada, China, India, Germany, Norway, 

Singapore, Thailand, and the USA. 

  

                       2018 Planned Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 Beta test our RHEMA Bible Training  

      College Online Program in the Chinese  

      Language as we continue to expand it. 
 Launch our new 

GCIM webpage. 
 Launch a church 

pioneering and 

networking strategy in China. 
 Travel and minister in China, India,  

Albania, Croatia, Greece, Thailand and 

Hong Kong. 
 Continue to hold 

international  

pastor’s confer-

ences and round 

table discussions 

focusing on strengthening and encourag-

ing pastors in various countries in Asia 

and the Balkans. 



Our Thankfulness to You... 

2017 was a tremendous year 

in terms of ministry accom-

plishments, mainly because 

of your prayer and financial 

support. As we look back 

over this past year, we are 

thankful to the Lord for his 

faithfulness to continue to 

provide opportunities for us to expand the  

Gospel, not only in China and Asia, but also 

around the world.    

As we start this New Year, we want you to 

know how much we love you and thank God for 

you. Connie and I are constantly amazed by the 

faithfulness and love of our partners and 

friends. Thank you for your love and commit-

ment to our work! May 2018 be the beginning 

of a year of new opportunities and spiritual ad-

vancements for your and your family. We are 

always your friends and missionaries to Asia 

and beyond! 

Continue to pray for Amos & Doris and Gary 
& Connie as they enlarge and establish their 
ministry base in Vancouver, Canada. 

Continue to pray for our online team – our 
video editing team, our translation team, 
and our web developer.  

Also agree with us for God-directed partner-
ships as we develop our church pioneering 
and networking strategies in China. 

Partner with GCIM 

Whether you want to 
make a one-time donation, 
become a monthly part-
ner, or give a special gift  
toward our translation or 
online projects, here’s how 
you can give: 

1) If you would like to auto-deduct your gift 
from your credit or check card on a monthly 
basis, contact the RHEMA Ministerial Associ-

ation Office at (918)258-1588 ext. 2349. 
 

2) You may send your contribution to:    
RHEMA Bible Church,  P.O. Box 50126 

Tulsa, OK 74150-0126  
NOTE: If you choose to send your donation 
to RHEMA Bible Church (making your check 
out to RBC), please be sure to write “Gary 
Crowl” on the memo line of your check.   

3) If you still prefer sending an offering by 
mail directly to GCIM, please make 

your check payable to GCIM and send to:  
Gary Crowl International, P.O. Box 1648 

Broken Arrow, OK 74013 

Our Commitment to You, and to 
China, Asia and Beyond... 

We want to assure our 

partners and friends 

that we are very much 

still involved in the 

work in China and Asia. 

Even though we have relocated to Vancouver, 

our mission has not changed. We are helping 

with the work Rev. Amos and Doris Wong are 

doing in Vancouver and in China. In addition 

to that, we continue to be very active in com-

pleting additional Chinese book translations 

and in launching our 

online Chinese pro-

gram this year. 

We are working with 

pastors and leaders 

in several nations, through pastor’s round  

table conferences and seminars, as well. We  

believe strongly that this is also a part of  

our mission to shape leaders who will in turn 

change nations. 

In December, we com-

pleted a tour in China 

where we held confer-

ences and met with 

alumni. In 2018, we 

plan to help facilitate a church pioneering and 

networking strategy in China that we believe 

will greatly enhance what has been accom-

plished through our training programs, and 

will help establish a solid church movement 

that will impact many people. 

 To communicate with us personally, please 
direct all written correspondence to our 

State-side office (that will remain in Oklahoma): 
 

GCIM - P.O. Box 1648 
Broken Arrow , OK  74013 

You may also e-mail us at: 
office@gcinternational.org  

Or call our State-side office at  
(918)254-7160 

www.gciministries.org 


